
 

I OPPOSE [SB 624]... 

From the "Summary of [SB 624]:Establishes certified community behavioral health clinic program in Oregon Health 

Authority." 

Nah...I just do not agree.  

I Oppose [SB 624] because it is simply "window dressing" which will: have no long-term successes, does not address support 

for all Oregonian Hospitals, allows OHA to continue to metastasize and to provide the "Full-employment act" of participating 

blood-sucking Non-profit corporations whose administrative costs are more costly than the patient care provided.* 

* I forgot to add, "...and therefore [SB 624] is a complete waste of money." 

The patient care is needed but, you've got to find a better way than [SB 624]. 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...Enough said. 
/// 

/// 

/// 

 

 

 

 


